
                             

                              
 

 

Bureau of Forestry 

    

August 22, 2022 

 

Residents of Pocono Mountain Lake Forest Community Association 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

This letter is being sent to inform the residents of PMLF of the numerous violations occurring on 

Delaware State Forest, the lands surrounding the community.  

 

Illegal ATV and motorcycle traffic has increased in the Delaware State Forest.  This activity is 

emanating from PMLF.  Any person found operating an ATV or motorcycle in the Delaware State 

Forest in an area NOT posted as OPEN for said activity will be prosecuted to the fullest extent of the 

law.  

 

Residents are being asked to report all illegal activity occurring on Delaware State Forest to the Office 

for further investigation. Questions or concerns should be directed to the DCNR Office, (570) 895-4000. 

 

A community watch group is recommended to become more organized and assist in a swift prosecution 

of all violations.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christopher Thompson 

DCNR Ranger 

Delaware State Forest 

 

 

 

 

 

      cc: Tim Dugan, District Forester 

      Mike Roche, Assistant District Forester 

  Darren Kramer, DCNR Ranger Supervisor 
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